
From: Meredith/Robin Taylor [merrob@melbpc.org.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2001 11:21 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC board appointments

I would like to say that I am not happy with the present ABC board of directors because the
political allegiances of some of the directors are influencing their  decisions. I would like the
Senate Inquiry to introduce a system which ensures that     the members of the ABC board are
appointed on the basis of merit and commitment to independent and comprehensive national
public broadcasting , not allegiance to the government of the day.

Robin Taylor




